
  

  

  

Our Commitment to Your Privacy  

Your privacy is important to us. To better protect your privacy, we provide this notice explaining our 

online information practices and the choices you can make about the way your information is collected 

and used. To make this notice easy to find, we make it available on our donations web page, where 

personal identifiable information is required.   

  

The Way We Use Information  

  

We use the information provided about yourself when making donations to process payment and to 

account for the donation in our donations database. The information provided is used to create a 

receipt of the donation for tax purposes, and the letter is mailed to the donor at the address provided. 

For those donations made in honor or memory of someone else, a notification will be sent to the 

person, family, or organization, whichever is applicable.   

  

Finally, we will never share the personally identifiable information provided to us online in ways 

unrelated to the ones described above.   

  

Our Commitment to Data Security  

To prevent unauthorized access, maintain data accuracy, and ensure the correct use of information, we 

have put in place appropriate physical, electronic, and managerial procedures to safeguard and secure 

the information we collect online.  

  

How to Contact Us  

Should you have other questions or concerns about these privacy policies, please call us at 

513.247.2027. 

  

  

Donate with confidence!  


